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Remember to book your child’s school dinners for the coming week! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

A warm welcome back to the summer term.  I hope you all enjoyed the Easter 

break and managed to spend some quality family time in the beautiful weather we 

had over the holiday.  It is so lovely to be back, I have thoroughly enjoyed 

catching up with the children and sharing the learning they have been busy with 

before the break. 

 

Your child/ren will come home today with the curriculum 

newsletter for the summer term.  This will give you 

information on what the children will be exploring in all 

areas of the curriculum throughout the term.  A copy of 

the knowledge organisers which explore the focused key 

language and facts covered within the weekly lessons will 

be sent home next week.  If you have any artefacts, books or first-hand 

knowledge (or know someone who does) to support the topics the children will be 

covering this term, please do speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Year 6 children have been working extremely 

hard since September and the week after next, 

they will have the opportunity to demonstrate 

their knowledge and skills in the SATs 

assessments.  Mrs Winter has been spending 

time during her weekly after school SATs club, 

revisiting particular questions and topic areas 

to support the children and she is extremely 

proud of the children’s dedication, focus and determination within the sessions.  

The weekly biscuit treats also help too! The children will have their final after 

school session next week.   

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

93.50% 

 



 

Our New Phonics Program  

As you are aware, we began to use our new Read Write 

Inc (RWi) phonics program last half term.  The 

children are having daily sessions and are bringing 

home new reading books to share with parents at 

home.  The books will link to the sounds the children 

have been taught that week and will give them the opportunity to practise 

segmenting and blending sounds together, as well as reading fluently.  Please 

continue to complete your child’s reading record every time you hear them read.  

For every five reads recorded in their reading record book, your child will be 

entered into our weekly reading basket draw which takes place every Friday.  

Staff will also be posting video links weekly on the Class Dojo site, so it is 

important that all parents have downloaded the app. Please do log onto these links 

and encourage your children to practise reading the words.  We are hoping to run 

a parents’ RWi session this term which will give you a clear understanding of how 

the programme is run and how you can best support your child with their reading 

at home.   

 

Curriculum Coverage this term 

This term the children will continue with their PE 

sessions with Mr Pugh which take place on 

Thursday afternoons.  Mr Pugh is also running an 

after-school rugby club with the KS2 children.  

On Friday mornings the children will have a music lesson with our Moorland Music 

Specialist Mrs Jolliffe, who will explore The Voices Foundation programme, as 

well as exploring instruments with both classes.  Children in Oketor class will begin 

their first swimming session this afternoon which will continue for the next five 

weeks, with Littlemoor children’s swimming session beginning 17th June. 

 

Our New Reception Starters 

We are currently planning taster sessions for the new 

EYFS children who will be joining us in September.  

These sessions will provide an opportunity for the 

children to learn our school routines and systems, 

make new friends, as well as engage in a wide range of activities.  We hope by the 

end of the six sessions that the children will feel confident and excited and ready 

to start their school journey with us in September.  More news will follow in next 

week’s newsletter.   

 

Due to family commitments, Miss Hyde will be relocating up country at the end of 

the academic year. A recruitment process has begun and we will inform parents 

once an appointment has been made. 

 

Just to remind all parents there is no school on Monday as it is a bank holiday.  

We look forward to welcoming children back on Tuesday 3rd May at 8:35am. Enjoy 

the bank holiday weekend and hopefully some sunshine! Mrs Cook 



 

 
 

Our Star Learners this week 
 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our School Value Certificates this week 

‘Resourcefulness’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

Isabella for her fantastic 

engagement across the curriculum. 

Isabella your attitude to learning 

has impressed us all. Well done! 

Boo for fantastic resilience with her 

writing. Boo worked hard to read her 

red tricky works and practised these 

within the Early Years area. Well done!  

Barnaby for using a thesaurus during a 

science lesson. Barnaby wanted to find 

some better words for material 

properties and changed the word ‘soft’ 

to ‘pliable’. Super work Barnaby! 

Amelia used her history knowledge 

organiser to support her learning 

during a guided reading session on 

the Victorians. Great work Amelia! 



 

 

  

 

School Diary 

May 2021 

Monday 
2nd  

Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 
3rd  

Netball after school club Y2/KS2 

Wednesday 
4th  

Forest School after school club KS1 – wellies & waterproofs required 
OCRA Martial Arts after school club KS2 

Thursday 
5th 

Whole School PE sessions with Mr Pugh - full PE kits required 
EYFS/ Y6 Height & Weight Measurements Programme pm 
OCRA Multi Skills after school club KS1 
Final SATS after school club Y6 

Friday  
6th 

Whole School Music sessions with Mrs Jolliffe 
Swimming session pm KS2 – swimming kits/towels required 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Simmons is looking to develop 

a mud kitchen in the Forest 

school area, so any kind 

donations of old pots and pans 

would be very gratefully 

received. Many thanks. 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday: 8.30am to 3pm  

Tuesday/Thursday: 8.30am to 12pm  
Please advise the office by 12pm if your 

child’s ‘going home’ arrangements are to 
change for the day so that this can be logged 

for safeguarding purposes. Thank you. 
 

URGENTLY REQUIRED!! 

 

We are looking for help in 

the school kitchen, to serve 

dinners and to generally 

assist for 2 hours daily, 

11.30am to 1.30pm. Please 

let the school office know if 

you are interested in this 

position. Thank you. 



 

 

OCRA has secured some FREE places for their All Stars Cricket programme this year. The 
places include the child’s kit and equipment for children who are 5-8yrs old and qualify 
for free school meals when they reach Year 3. Spaces are limited to 24 and are first come 
first served. Sessions start on Tuesday 31st May at 17:15pm and runs for 8 weeks. Please 
follow the link below to access the opportunity: 
 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/BookCourse/5696418c-8d8d-4b5d-b72e-fa1e3f6cc246  

 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fecb.clubspark.uk%252fAllStars%252fBookCourse%252f5696418c-8d8d-4b5d-b72e-fa1e3f6cc246%26c%3DE%2C1%2Ccv1FJiVwIb8T6REAvHbx49y-Sb8v7d0ACNL58-aCqV8Zlsf8uWGtKOmksc4O_yJssPUCoXBZV7ArOgpl2leoS25DXBJ5EVrbfjk1h2Ihwp8Wm2rhsQ%2C%2C%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin%40boasleyprimary.org.uk%7C1edc769fffb2471c6e8008da27919147%7C3b076d9078b24abd9e05c20f26289c46%7C0%7C0%7C637865803410149737%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rNbKUOyAuAWrDuj8KnfB0wplLJ2C12UOSmtgEl7iWSM%3D&reserved=0
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